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The four 10 CFR 50.49 coaxial cables which TVA had previously committed
to replace are associated with the Victoreen radiation monitors, These
coaxial cables are the only single jacketed coaxial cables located in

10 CFR 50.49 applications for Unit 2, The cables inside containment to
the monitors were environmentally qualified and supplied with the
monitors. The cables are enclosed in sealed stainless steel tubing from
the containment penetration to the monitors ensuring that no moisture can
reach the cable. Additionally, the coaxial cable associated with the
Victoreen radiation monitors are comprised of short runs (less than

75 feet) and were installed by pushing the cable inta the tubing in
accordance with Victoreen Technical Manual for High Range Containment
Monitors. Since nc additional cables will be added to these sealed tubes
because they are dedicated to the Victoreen radiation monitors and
considering the installation method used, cable pullby is not a concern.
Due to these considerations, there is a low probability that the coaxial
cables jacket incurred damage.

The coaxial cables outside containment for these monitors do not have to
operate for any accidents outside containment. They are only required to
operate during Loss of Coolant Accident (LOCA)/High Energy Line Break
conditions inside containment and would not be exposed to a steam
environment during the accident in which they are required to remain
functional.

The moisture intrusion problem identified at WBN for 10 CFR 50.49 coaxial
cable does not exist for the radiation monitors at BFN, Existing design
requirements prevent future installation of 10 CFR 50.49 single jacketed
coaxial cable which is susceptible to the WBN coaxial cable failure
mechanism,

Based on the reasons above and the specific applications at BFN, BFN has
decided not to replace the single jacketed coaxial cables as previously
committed.

There are no commitments contained in this submittal. (f you have any
questions, please telephone Patrick P, Carier, BFN, Site Licensing,
(205) 729-2566.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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M. 0. Medford

ce:  See page 13
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